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This bulletin is issued by the Architect to all known bidders before receipt of proposals, for the purpose of explaining, interpreting, or 

modifying the original plans and specifications.  When enumerated by the bidder upon the proposal sheet, the information or 

instructions given hereon will be equally binding upon all parties as if included in the original plans and specifications. 

BIDDER MUST ENTER THE NUMBER OF THIS BULLETIN ON HIS PROPOSAL SHEET 

 
 

GENERAL INFORMATION 
 

BB-5, ITEM #1; Postponement of Bids 
  

The Holyoke Community Childcare appreciates your interest in the project.  They have received notice that they 

have been approved for a Congressional Directed Spending Grant that will be administered through the US 

Department of Agriculture.  They are needing to work through the proper procedures to receive the grant.  They 

are requesting that we postpone the bids for a future date this year.   All bids that have been put in the mail 

already will be returned to the sender upon arrival, unsealed. 
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